
Term 3 and 4 - Marvellous Moments in Dragonflies and Frogs  

Snow Day - January 

           

We returned to school and the weather was very cold. We had to wrap up warm and think about how British wildlife 
and birds keep themselves warm in Winter. We observed the Winter weather. We saw rain, frost, ice, sleet, hail and 
finally snow! When it finally came there wasn’t enough to make a snowman but we enjoyed playing in what there was. 
We even managed to have a little snowball fight! 

Magic Maths – February 

   

We have worked hard on our Magic Maths this month. In the classroom we have been looking at numbers of personal 
significance to us, matching quantities to numerals and solving mathematical problems. Outside we have been using 
our learning in shape, space and measures to design and build 3D dens and structures. 

World Book Day – March 

    
We dressed up as our favourite characters and brought our favourite books to school. We attended a special assembly 
where we got to show off our costumes to the rest of the school. There were prizes for the best costumes. Later we 
read stories and looked at books with our grown-ups who had come into school especially to be with us on World 
Book Day. We are working really hard to become good readers, we love listening to stories and rhymes!  


